
The Board at its January 28, 2014 meeting deferred this item to the next meeting of the Board to 
facilitate consultation with affected Councillors and ACAT.  In addition, the Board directed staff 
to consult with Councillor P. McConnell, independent of this item, on the concerns she raised 
about the stop on Sherbourne Street at Front Street East. 
 

 

 

 

 


